## Alamance-Burlington School System

## Media Release

Jenny Faulkner Public Information Officer 336.438.4000 x 20004 Bruce Benson, Ed. D. Superintendent

For Immediate Release March 10, 2020

Architect Firm to Host Community Session on South Mebane Elementary Bond Project

Morris-Berg Architects to share initial concepts at community session on March 26

The architect/design firm selected for the South Mebane Elementary construction and renovation project that will be financed with voter-approved bond proceeds will host a community information and input session on Thursday, March 26 at 6:00 pm in the school gymnasium. South Mebane Elementary is located at 600 South Third Street in Mebane.

Community members are invited to attend for the opportunity to see initial concept ideas for the project and participate in an input-gathering session led by representatives of Morris-Berg Architects from Charlotte, North Carolina.

###